[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting February 20, 2017 
Piedmont High School
Opened 7:00 PM

1. Treasurer’s Report was distributed and discussed
A. Nothing new to report
B. Treasurer was asked to put together a report for the directors and board to be able to see what funds are available for current needs of new instruments and supplies needed.
2. Fundraising
A. This year’s doughnut sales were $2895.00 plus $1000.00 in donations for a total of  $3895.00
B. Discussed that the sales were down by almost half from the first year.
C. Motion was made and passed to discuss adding incentives to this fundraiser.
D. Final decision was the band directors and Fundraising Chairperson will work together to come up with some options to bring before the board on the next board meeting.
3. Restaurant night
A. February 28 – Buffalo Wild Wings.  We receive profits from the whole day for anyone who says they are there to support Piedmont Band.
4. Booster Officer positions still available
A. There has been very little response.  We will continue to send email and ask at events.
5. Band Budget
A. The new budget was put forth and discussed.
B. Many questions were asked and answered, no motions for change were made.
C. We will suspend vote until next booster meeting so booster members not in attendance will be able to  review the proposed budget on the website.


· Reminder:  Band website and emails are your links to stay on top of what is going on from now through October.  Be sure you are signed up for email notifications and updates. 


Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.
